
RAOB Newsletter – February 2011 

 

RAOB Friends & Users: 

 

You have received this message because you are a RAOB owner or friend.  

If you received this message in error or no longer desire to receive 

these messages, just respond to this message by indicating REMOVE in 

the Subject or Body of this message. 

 

1. Configuration Options.  This is a reminder of RAOB’s 3 system-wide 

configuration options.  These are very useful for batch processing, 

where any diagram and/or processing options can be saved and recalled 

via batch commands.  These options can be set using the System 

Configuration tab of the Program Options (F9) menu.  Below is an 

example batch command calling Configuration setting #2… 

 

C:\Program Files\RAOB Program\RAOB Config2 

 

Use the RAOB Help files or the User Manual for additional batch command 

information and examples. 

 

2.  No new recent changes have been made to the current RAOB 6.1 

program.  However, work on the new RAOB 6.2 Beta program continues.  

The RAOB 6.2 program will be released later this year.  If you have 

made a RAOB 6.1 purchase, you are eligible to use the 6.2 Beta program 

now since you are eligible for this free upgrade.  If you want to use 

the RAOB 6.2 Beta program now, or are not sure of your eligibility, 

just contact wxx@raob.com and provide your RAOB serial number.  Use the 

below link to view the growing list of RAOB 6.2 Beta enhancements... 

 

http://www.raob.com/raob62beta.htm 

 

3. Happy Weatherman’s Day. 

 

------------------------ 

Important … If you have program comments or questions, please send them 

using a separate message to wxx@raob.com 
 


